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Supervisors Santiago and Nutting recommending the Board authorize the Chair to sign a letter
regarding "Coordination" as proposed in the Planning Rule for the National Forest System Land
Management Section 219.4 for the public comment period to end May 16, 2011.

This letter is to complement a letter of input already sent to the United States Forest Service Chief,
Thomas Tidwell, and Ecosystem Management Coordination Director, Tony Took, in Washington DC.
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